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As a mark of respect Spa Camberwell will be closed for the national holiday on  

Monday September 19th  
All of us at Spa School Camberwell wish you peaceful thoughts on this sad occasion. 

 
16th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Thank you for all of you who joined our Welcome Mornings - it was great so many of you could 
attend.  
 
School Photographs 
Our photographer will be with us next Wednesday to update all the staff and student photos. We’ll send you 
copies of the photos once they are delivered.  
 
Pupil Progress 
You are invited to a parent / carer meeting to find out more about how we measure and share information on 
pupil progress with you. Join us on Tuesday September 27th at 2.30pm. 
The first parent teacher meeting will be on Monday November 7th.  
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Well done to everyone - our attendance record is excellent.  
If your son or daughter is going to be absent please call the office as soon as possible. We call all families to 
check in with you when your child is absent.  
Punctuality is very important for the safe running of the school and for each pupil’s learning. Please make sure 
your child arrives at school on time. Being ready at the start of the lesson helps each pupil manage learning 
routines and we never want to disrupt the learning that is already taking place.  

 
KS3 pupils need to be ready to leave the playground at 9.00am to start their lessons. 

Primary pupils need to be ready to be collected from the playground at 9.30am to start their lessons. 
 
Home time  
Thank you for being on time at the end of the day. Staff teams meet together at the end of the day to plan for 
each pupil. Each member of the team needs to be present so please be on time at the end of the day.  

Primary pupils must be collected at 3.00pm. 
KS3 pupils must be collected at 3.15pm. 

 
Thank you for your support as always. 
 
Enjoy the weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steph Lea 
Executive Headteacher 


